
     
                                                                                         

                                                                                         Archdiocese of Birmingham     

 ST. WILFRID’S CATHOLIC  

 PRIMARY SCHOOL & NURSERY UNIT 

 

 Shawsdale Road, Birmingham, B36 8LY. 

                                    

                                   Telephone: 0121 675 3319 
                

  Head Teacher Fax: 0121 675 5616 

  Mr. R. Baker                             E-mail: enquiry@stwilfrd.bham.sch.uk 
 Website:  www.stwilfrd.bham.sch.uk 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

Newsletter No 8 – 3
rd

 November, 2017 

 

Parent Consultations 

It was lovely to see so many parents at our Parents’ Evening this week – thank you. 

The opportunity to discuss your child’s progress is so important and gives the chance to explore the ways we can work together for 

the benefit of your child. 

If anyone was unable to attend, then please speak to your child’s class teacher to arrange a mutually convenient time to speak to 

them. 

 

Book Fair 

Thank you for your support.  At the moment the total money spent is £289, with lots of children having great stories and 

adventures to read. 

School also benefits as we get to use 40 % of the takings to spend on new books for our school library. 

 

Winter Uniform 

Please note that our winter uniform is: 

Boys: Grey trousers, white school shirt, St Wilfrid’s blue school jumper, school tie, grey socks and black, sensible shoes 

Girls: Grey skirt, pinafore or grey school trousers, white blouse, school tie, St Wilfrid’s blue school cardigan/jumper, white/grey 

socks or tights, black sensible shoes. 

 

 

School Photographs – Monday 13
th

 November, 2017 

The school photographer will be in school for family and individual photographs. 

If you require family photos of siblings not at school, these will take place in the school hall between 8-9am. 

 

 

Reception – September 2018 

If you have a child born between 1.9.13 – 31.8.14, they will be starting school next September (2018).  You will need to make an  

online application by visiting www.birmingham.gov.uk/schooladmissions by 4th December, 2017. If you have any questions about 

your child starting school, please do not hesitate to contact a member of the Children’s Advice and Support Service on 0121 303 

1888. 

 

Home Start Birmingham Tameside 

This is a national charity supporting local families in the community.  They are currently running a family support group session at 

Hodge Hill United Reform Church, Coleshill Road, Hodge Hill, B36 8BG, for families with pre-school children that require 

additional support or guidance.  It is a ‘stay and play’ type group, where parents and children have an opportunity to socialise, 

build confidence and experience a range of planned activities.  The sessions will take place on Wednesdays at 10am-12pm.   

 

Advent and Christmas Celebration 

There will be an Advent and Christmas celebration with Jo Boyce and friends at Corpus Christi Catholic Church, Stechford, B33 

8BJ on Friday 8
th

 December, 2017. The trademark mix of humour, audience participation, reflection and great music, make it a 

perfect way for the whole family to get into the true spirit of Advent and Christmas.  Tickets are £8.50 (£6 concessions in 

advance).  To book telephone 01675 466 254 or book online at www.cjmmusic.com/tickets.  All welcome. 
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Behaviour Awards 

Light Blue Badges: Eliezer Juma, Archie North, Patryk Stawny, Aammar Bajwa, Darius Stan, Victoria Francisco, Sahar Eahea, 

Leeson McDonald, Shianne Palmer-Weekes, Layla Graham, Cristiano Da Rocha, Ayesha Jabeen, Dillon Street, Fenton Danaher-

Kesto 

Pink Badges: Andrius Fernandez, Miley-Louise Reilly, Nathaniel Grant 

 

 

STAR AWARDS AND MERIT CERTIFICATES THIS WEEK 

 

Nursery Tyler Bedworth, Reuben Burke 

Reception AP Anayah Tembo 

Reception CT Ahmed Kamil 

Year 1P Finley Lake, Archie North 

Year 1R Kacey Campbell-Davis, Shaan Hussain 

Year 2M Aammar Bajwa 

Year 2R Anisa Gahlot 

Year 3G Peter Adefioye 

Year 3M Sahar Eahea, Tillie-Mae Taylor 

Year 4B Adrian Cukierda 

Year 4LG Lauron Thornton 

Year 5F Keira Murray 

Year 5HH Delilah Cunningham 

Year 6T Peter McCreadie, Kacey Yeomans 

SPORTS  AWARD Thomas Dunne 

MUSIC AWARD Mrs Turner for lovely singing in mass 

WISE OWL AWARD Martyna Grycz, Naomi Soboyede 

Well done everyone!  

 

Mrs Whitehouse 

Sadly, Mrs Whitehouse will be leaving St Wilfrid’s next Friday in order to spend more time with her mother in Manchester. 

We will miss her cheerful and friendly manner in the school office and thank her for her dedication to the children, parents and 

staff of St Wilfrid’s.  

 

Have a good weekend 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

R.Baker and staff 


